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Shining Stars! 

Run, run as fast as 
you can!

Muhammad Sultan 
Albert 

Huzaifa  
Shazain

This week we have been reading ‘The 
Gingerbread Man’. We  looked closely 
at a recipe for making gingerbread 
men and decided to give it a go! The 
children worked in their key worker 
g roups to weigh and mix the 
ingredients and then roll and cut the 
dough. We hope they all enjoyed 
eating their gingerbread men at 
home!  

The children were intrigued as to 
what would have happened to the 
gingerbread man if he had gone in the 
river instead of climbing on the fox. 
We took a spare gingerbread man and 
placed it in a container of water. We 
observed how the gingerbread man 
began to soften and break in the 
water. We have also been exploring 
floating and sinking and have 
written up some of our findings in our 
‘Busy Books’! 

Baking challenge
The children have loved baking at school 
over the last few weeks. We hope that it 
has inspired them to have a go at baking at 
h o m e t o o ! We w o u l d l o ve t o s e e 
photographs on Seesaw of any baking that 
you do together at home. 

Reminders
Thursday 6th March is World Book Day 
Children are invited to come to school 
dressed as a book character. The theme 
this year is classic fiction. See the whole 
school newsletter for more information. 

Please can we ask that parents who drop 
off at the Oak Tree Room (Mrs Stamp) say 
goodbye to their children at the gate and 
do not linger at the fence near the door to 
our classroom. This will help children to 
come into school and begin their morning 
challenge work swiftly. Thank you!  


